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Product Change Notice Date 
November 17, 2020 

Product Change to Digi Connect Sensor+ 
201117-01 

 

Audience All Digi partners and customers 
Product 
Notice  

Digi is discontinuing sale of Digi Connect Sensor+ in the European Union (EU) 
due to changes in regulations. Digi Connect Sensor+ will no long carry a CE 
Mark and cannot be imported into the EU effective December 20th, 2020.  
 
On this date EN 60950 and EN 60065 standards will be formally withdrawn in 
the EU and products covered by the scope of EN 62368, such as Digi Connect 
Sensor+, will need to comply with the requirements of the new standard.  
 

 Digi has made every effort to bring its product portfolio up to IEC 62368 
standards and is investigating a redesign of Digi Connect Sensor+ to 
meet those requirements   

 The change only affects sales of Digi Connect Sensor+ products in the 
EU at this time;   
o In North America there will be a grace period as UL proceeds with a 

soft transition for existing products certified to legacy standards  
o In the EU, the transition will be more abrupt as legacy standards are 

withdrawn 
 
Please work with your sales representative if you have any questions regarding 
this product change.   

 

Affected 
Products 

Part Number Description 
CSENSE-A310 ConnectSensorPlus,LTE AT&T 
CSENSE-A310-N ConnectSensorPlus,LTE AT&T,No Battery 
CSENSE-A710 ConnectSensorPlus,HSPA+ 
CSENSE-A710-N ConnectSensorPlus,HSPA+,No Battery 
CSENSE-E300A CS,Endress,LTE AT&T,SIM 
CSENSE-E300A-N CS,Endress,LTE AT&T,SIM,No Battery 
CSENSE-E700A CS,Endress,HSPA+,SIM 
CSENSE-E700A-N CS,Endress,HSPA+,SIM,No Battery 

Timing of 
Change 

Digi Connect Sensor+ products cannot be imported into the EU effective December 
20th, 2020 

 

Authorization Charlie Watson, Product Manager, Digi International 
 


